
RFP 8-2023/2024 
Charter School Bus Services 

 Award Recommendation 
 

 
 

Firm Ranking 
Student Transportation of America       1  

        
       

  
 

The recommended award will be presented to the Pensacola State College, District Board of Trustees on May 21, 2024, at 
5:30 pm.  As defined in Florida Statute 287.055, if the College is unable to negotiate a contract with the top-ranked firm, 
the College shall then undertake negotiations with the second-ranked firm.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


